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graduate associate dean meetings to see if we can come up with a framework and solicit some 
people because we would like to see some positive changes to the mentoring programs. 
More to come. 
 
Policies Time-to-Degree Limitations COVID-19 -Ben Looker: 
 I want to express appreciation to April and the Graduate Office for their care and sympathy 
during this time.   
 
Proposal:  Due to the ongoing and potential future effects on student progress of the 2020 
pandemic, GAAC endorses the adoption of a twelve-month extension of existing time-to-degree 
limitations for all currently enrolled post-baccalaureate students (including those now on leave 
of absence), no matter their present year in their degree program. 

Ben stated that he knows it does not solve all the issues, but it will provide a safety net claiming 
a solution baseline as an option for students to choose.  

 
Next Meeting, May 8th 2020. 


